Glenys Yates

From: Louise Slater [louise@wombieton wanadoo.co.uk]

Sent: 30 October 2012 13:59

To: Development Management

Subject: Fw: Teasdale Potato Store - Hungerhill Lane and application no 12/00884/MFUL
Importance: High

Please find attached a letter | have sent to the Enforcement Department today. Please confirm that this
information will also be given to members of the Planning Comte when they consider the application.

Regards

Louise Slater

From: Louise Slater

Sent: Tuesday, October 30, 2012 1:57 PM

To: Enforcement RDC E Weatherstone

Subject: Teasdale Potato Store - Hungerhill Lane and application no 12/00884/MFUL

30th October 2012

Wombleton Parish Council.

Dear Ms Weatherstone,
RE Teasdale Potato Store, Hungerhill Lane, Wombleton and application no 12/00884/MFUL

I have been asked by my Council to forward to you complaints by a number of residents in relation to
deliveries and distribution from the above site of wood pellets. There is an application currently pending
for the storage and distribution of wood fuels but no decision has yet been made. | have been asked to
request that you investigate the claims made as a matter of urgency please and let me know the outcome.
You may be aware this is a sensitive site and residents are very unhappy that Mr Teasdale appears to have
already commenced his wood fuel storage and distribution prior to any decision being made by the
Planning Authority. In addition | will be forwarding this to the Planning Department and asking that the
Planning Committee be made aware of this apparent breach.

Yours sincerely,
Louise Slater

Mrs M L Slater, Clerk to Wombieton Parish Council



